
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: "Giese, Mark"; Drobny, Neil
Cc: Fink, Steven; Jenkins, Mary Ellen; Masters, William; "Pfister, Jill"
Subject: Environment, Economy, Development, and Sustainability Minor
Date: Friday, April 26, 2013 12:14:13 PM

Dear Mark and Neil,
 
On behalf of the ASC Curriculum Committee (ASCC), I want to thank you for attending our meeting
on April 19 to discuss the Environment, Economy, Development, and Sustainability Minor.
 
I am happy to report that the minor was unanimously approved by the ASCC.
 
Here are a few recommendations that the Committee has:

·         The unit could explore internships as an option for electives.
·         ENR/AEDE 2500 could serve as a prerequisite course instead of requiring additional

prerequisites like Econ 2001.
·         An alternate suggestion: Since students will have to take Econ 2001 in order to take

other required courses, it may be beneficial to mention that this is a GE course so that
students know when they register for GE courses that this is one that they will want to
take.

 
Should you have any questions about this feedback, feel free to contact Professor Mitch Master
(Chair of ASCC; cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
The minor will now be advanced to the Office of Academic Affairs.
 
Best regards,
Bernadette
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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